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   Tuesday, 14 September 2021 
  
   
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As mentioned in previous letters, one of the benefits of partnering with Explore Learning for 

tuition is that they grant access to their online learning platforms outside of the weekly 

sessions taking place in school. This means that the children can have unlimited additional 

practice to secure the skills they have been working on with their tutors.  

One of these platforms is Compass. Here, pupils have access to their own tailored learning 

pathway, with integrated adaptive technology to ensure content is at the correct level, 

accessible and relevant.  This content is specific to each pupil, rather than general group 

content. It has been specifically designed and developed to engage individual pupils as they 

work with their tutor towards key learning objectives. 

A guide on getting set up with Compass has been attached in order to support you with 

making the most of your child’s tuition and we would urge you to make the most of this 

resource for as long as it is available.  

Your child is not currently working at the age-related expectation for their year group but by 

making the most of Compass and their tuition, they will make progress towards catching up. 

This will, in turn, set them up for success throughout their primary and secondary 

education.  

If you need any further help with this, please do let the school know.  

Yours sincerely,  

Laura Black 

Deputy Headteacher 
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